
A Report on Career Guidance and Placement Opportunities on 19.12.2019 

An insightful Career Guidance and Placement Opportunities program was organized at 

Govt. College, Sundargarh on 19.12.2019 in which 111 students participated in the programme. 

The event, coordinated by the Career Guidance Cell, featured Mr. Vivek Mishra, of IBMR, Pune 

as the guiding mentor. His expertise and experience played a significant role in enlightening the 

students about various career paths and placement opportunities. 

Mr. Verma, a expert in the field, served as the guest speaker for the event. His extensive 

knowledge and practical insights greatly benefited the attendees. 

The program was skillfully coordinated by the dedicated team of the Career Guidance 

Cell, ensuring the smooth conduct of the event and active participation from the students. 

Mr. Verma, through his engaging presentation and interactive sessions, provided students 

with a comprehensive understanding of the current job market, emerging career trends and the 

skills required to succeed in their chosen fields. His guidance proved invaluable in helping 

students make informed decisions about their future careers. 

The program included an interactive question and answer session where students had the 

opportunity to seek personalized advice from Mr. Verma. This session facilitated direct 

interaction between the students and the expert, enabling them to clarify their doubts and 

concerns. 

The event also focused on the various placement opportunities available to students after 

completing their education. Information about internships, job placements, and career 

development programs was shared, empowering students with knowledge about potential career 

pathways. 

The program encouraged students to network with Mr. Verma and other professionals 

present at the event. Networking sessions allowed students to establish valuable connections, 

paving the way for potential internships and mentorship opportunities. 

Conclusion:  

The Career Guidance and Placement Opportunities program at our institution, expertly 

coordinated by the Career Guidance Cell, proved to be a valuable experience for all attendees. 

Mr. Verma’s guidance and the efforts of the organizing team provided students with a roadmap 

for their future careers. The interactive nature of the event fostered meaningful discussions and 

encouraged students to explore diverse career paths. 

 



 


